In most cases, health homework is due the next day.  If your child's health homework is not turned in when it is due, he/she will receive a zero.  If your child is absent or has a valid excuse, it will be due on the next day he/she is in school.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Please check out the Parent Portal to keep track of child's progress.
